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Jane Parry

From: planning_admin@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk
Sent: 16 June 2020 11:05
To: Planning Admin
Subject: New comments for application R/2020/0270/FFM

New comments have been received for application R/2020/0270/FFM at site address: LAND AT AND ADJOINING 
ESTON ROAD INCLUDING GATEWAY JUNCTION OF A66 TO MIDDLESBROUGH ROAD EAST GRANGETOWN 
 
from Business Growth Team margie.oliver@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk 
 
Address: 
 
 
Comment type: 
No Objection 
 
Comments: 
We are supportive of this application as it will facilitate the opening up of the South Tees Development Corporation 
site to development which will bring new investment on the site and the creation of direct and indirect jobs.  Our 
Grangetown Recruitment & Training Hub would be happy to support the appointed contractors on this project 
access the skills of the local workforce to undertake these works if they have any recruitment needs. 
Business & Skills Team 
 
 
 
 
Case Officer: 
Mr D Pedlow 
 


